Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

August 21, 2012

MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D, FEIT
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
OFFICE OF HEALTH, SAFETY AND SECURITY

FROM: BILL R. McARTHUR, PhD, C1H /
DIRECTOR / /
OFFICE OF WORKER SAFETY 5' p HEALTH POLICY
OFFICE OF HEALTH AND SA

SUBJECT: Proposed Cancellation of Department of Energy
Standard 6005-2001

The Office of Worker Safety and Health Policy submits for review and comment in the
RevCom for Technical Standards Program (TSP) the cancellation of the following
standard:

DOE-STD-6005-2001, Industrial Hygiene Practices

This standard is being proposed for cancellation because its content has been
superseded by requirements and guidance in:

o Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, part 851, Worker Safety and Health
Program, February 9, 2006;

e Department of Energy (DOE) Order 440.1B, Worker Protection Program for DOE
(Including the National Nuclear Security Administration) Federal Employees,
June 17, 2011; and

e DOE Guide 440.1B, Worker Protection Program for DOE (Including the National
Nuclear Security Administration) Federal and Contractor Employees,
October 20, 2011.

The point of contact for this document is David J. Weitzman, DOE Headquatters Office
of Worker Safety and Health Policy. Mr. Weitzman can be reached at (301) 903-5401
or via e-mail at david.weitzman@hq.doe.gov.

The comment period should be 60 days. We understand that the comment period for
this document will not begin until the document is posted and available on RevCom for

TSP,
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